
 
 

Meet Your Teacher is a fun, casual, drop-in style opportunity to our students and families to meet their 
teacher and get to know their classroom within our Monroe campus. This event will take place on the 
Thursday before our anticipated first day of school. Our campus and classrooms will still be in preparation 
for the first day of school but, as a school, we believe that it is important for our learners and families to 
feel comfortable as we celebrate coming together again for the 2021/2022 school year.  
 
 In addition to meeting your teacher, please take time to tour our beautiful Monroe campus, meet our 
Monroe team, and meet other parents through our Natural Leaders and Monroe PTA. Additional details are 
noted below:  
 

Meet Your Teacher  
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 
Times: Please stop-in anytime between 5:00pm and 6:30pm  
COVID Protocols: All students, visitors and faculty members will need to wear a face 
mask when indoors at this event. In addition, please remain mindful of needed physical 
distancing (minimum of three feet) as you visit classrooms and tour our building.  

 
Student/class information will be shared digitally through our Home Access Center system (link below) on 
Thursday morning (prior to the event). In addition, we will have greeters in front of our school with 
student/class information. Families are welcome to bring class supplies for drop-off within their classroom. 
 

For our Home Access Center please visit the webpage via our district website: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/26203 
 

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/26203

